
 

 

 

Wednesday 7th October—

Individual School Photos 

Monday 19th October—PTA 

Online Zoom Meeting 

 

Tuesday 20th October—Flu 

Immunisation Programme 

 

Thursday 22nd October—

school finishes for half-term 

 

Friday 23rd October—INSET 

Day, children not in 

 

Monday 2nd November -  Back 

to school 

 

Important Dates to 
Remember: 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Childhood Nasal Flu Programme 
Letters have been sent out regarding the annual Flu Programme which will 
take place in school on Tuesday 20th October.   
 
COVID Testing Centres 
Information regarding local Testing Centres can be found on 
www.Gloucestershire.gov.uk 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
We will be holding virtual meetings with parents during the last week of term  
as well as sending out interim reports for each child in the school.    
These particular meetings are to discuss how your child is settling into school 
and will be allocated 10mins per meeting per child.  Further information will 
be circulated to all parents on Monday which will detail: days, times and how 
to book a virtual meeting.   
 
Contingency Plan for Pupils’ Learning. 
Mrs Bennett has created a ‘Learning Plan’ that takes into consideration if a 
child, group, class or whole school is self isolating due to COVID– 19 .  Please 
see the attached plan that will explain the 3 stages and how the school will 
respond and what the parents need to do to support their child’s virtual / 
remote learning at home.  
As a school, we are determined to make sure that learning will still take place, 
even if pupils are studying from home, anytime over the course of the year.   
Therefore, it is essential for the school to know of any child that does not have 
access to a desktop, laptop or tablet, in order to access their home learning, if 
the need arises.    Please contact the school office if this is the case for your 
child.  
 
Visit from Dr Wilson CEO of CBAT 
Dr Wilson visited CWJS yesterday to see how the school was operating under 
the COVID– 19 measures.   He thoroughly enjoyed his visit and was extremely 
impressed by the children’s excellent behaviour in the classrooms and the 
speed in which they had learnt the new routines of the school.   
Well done children we are so proud of you all and rightly so -you’re 
AMAZING! 
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